
Mrs. Rose Akgulian 
Gleason Hotel 
Chautauqua, New York 14722 

Dear Rose: 

July 22, 1986 

Thank you for your letter of July 14, and were pleased to learn 
that you are enjoying your summer vacation at Chautauqua. 

As you suggested, we are sending you two sharagans from Gomidas 
Vartabed which we hope both the choir and the organist will use. 
Also we are sending to you biographical material. 

May the Lord bless you and your loved ones, always. 

Enclosures 

Prayerfully, 

Archbishop Torkom Manoogian 
Primate 
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